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TPI Turf Logo 

Indicates Professional Quality


Homeowners and professional groundskeepers who are looking for high quality turfgrass sod may want to first look for the Turfgrass Producers International (TPI) membership logo.  According to TPI Executive Director Doug Fender, “the stylized turf roll and TPI name, lets buyers know that these farms subscribe to a code of ethics that puts the interests, concerns and needs of customers first, and that they strive to better the environment and keep abreast of the latest developments.”


“Not all turfgrass sod is created equal,” Fender noted. “During my 17 years as TPI’s executive director, I very seldom receive a complaint about a TPI member’s turf or service.  Unfortunately, I can’t say the same thing about non-member producers.” 

Sold by the square foot, yard or meter, turfgrass sod is mature grass that controls erosion immediately and provides a safe and clean play area that can be used in just weeks rather than months or even years compared to seeding.  However, according to Fender, “turfgrass sod is a highly competitive product and while you may be able to save a penny a square foot when it’s purchased, be sure the quality and service are equal.  The seemingly lower purchase price could quickly evaporate with a low-quality turf that creates problems later.”

In addition to looking for farms that are TPI members, Fender suggests that the turf should consist of known, named species and varieties suited for the area and intended use.  Also, the sod pieces should be weed-free and uniform in density, color, width and thickness.  Ideally, it should have been harvested no more than a day before it’s installed.

With more than 1,100 members in 40 countries, TPI members for practically any area can be found by using the search function of the association’s website.  Log on to http://www.TurfGrassSod.org, click on the “Find A Professional” button and enter the search variables that are significant to the need.  All TPI members who satisfy the search criteria can be contacted by phone or through their individual websites for more information.

END

Note to Editors:  The enclosed TPI logo is intended as camera-ready artwork.  For an electronic 


    version, please contact the TPI office.

